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Electra owns
and operates the

electricity network
throughout Kapiti and

Horowhenua.
Our owner is the Electra Trust.

Electra’s Trust ownership ensures 
that we deliver an annual electricity 

sales discount to all consumers 
connected to our network.

  

@ElectraNZ For further info:  www.electra.co.nz      www.electratrust.co.nz

Levin Cycling Club has been a part 
of the community since before 
1900. Members would meet at  
Weraroa Domain  and ride on grass 
cycle tracks. 
Facilities and cycles have improved, 
as have the surfaces to ride on. Club 
members now have the purpose 
built Bath Street cycle track, with 
floodlights for the winter months.
Levin Cycling Club is very 
community minded welcoming 
anyone with a passion for road or 
track cycling. All abilities are catered 
for, you don’t even have to own 
a cycle as the club have some for 
hire. Clothing can also be borrowed 
from the Club.
Members of the Levin Cycling Club 
feature on a number of national 
competition circuits but not all 
members are competitive. Cycling 

is a great activity for achieving fitness 
and can be very social, or very 
competitive depending on your 
passion.
Membership is $20 per 6 month 
season. Weather permitting, on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays the Club 
meets at the Bath Street Cycling 
Track at 5.30pm. During the winter 
months, April to October, any bike 
can be ridden on the floodlit track. 

Get 
out 
there!

The summer months are restricted 
to track cycling. Cancellation is 
posted on the Club’s Facebook 
page.
Cycle for fun, cycle for health 
and if you want to, cycle for 
competition. 
For more information contact 
Lisa Horn 063685459 day time 
or Cher McCartney any time 
0220608134

Making 
the 
best of 
your 
hot 
water

Electra offers lower prices for allowing 
us to control your electric hot water 
during times of peak demand, we 
do this via a device attached to your 
meter board.

These prices are available 
because Electra is able to 
manage its peak demand 
Transpower transmission 
charges - and these savings 
are passed on to Electra 
customers.

Without load control, 
household power bills could 
rise.

During this time of year (but it can happen all year round) 
you might notice Electra enable Control of your electric 
hot water cylinders - generally between 7.30 and 9.30am 
and again between 5.30 and 8.30pm. In most cases you 
will not notice as hot water cylinders can hold their 
temperature for a long time.

If you notice a shortage of hot water  
outside the above times, we may  
have needed a longer control  
period or your hot water  
cylinder may be reheating.

If you have a query, you  
can call us on
0800 567 876


